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To: Secretary of the Commission-
'

Attn. Docketing and Service Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commisson
Washingotn, D.C. 20555

June 6,1988

Dear Sir:

I am writing to ask you to not change the rules to allow nuclear power
plants to do low-power testing without the placement of all the emergency
sirens and other safety measures necessary for the health and well being of
the many people that live in the vicinity of these plants. Chernobyl has
given us a terrible lesson that we must learn from, or else suffer some of the
same diasterous consequences. Please, consider the safety of the people you
serve foremost when you make this important decision. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Sandra Belock-Phippen
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